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Latest News:                                           

Photo Contest Update 
Thank you to everyone who submitted photos to help beautify and 

visually theme The Summit houses!  

In total, we received 184 great photos from 47 people, of birds or flowers (based on the themes 

voted in by residents and staff). The next steps will be the grouping of images based on the themes 

and the signage working group will determine which photos will be chosen for each house.  We are 

lucky to have so many talented photographers in our midst and thankful that they are willing to 

share their work and help make The Summit feel like home for OBL and MTH residents and staff.   

 

Move Day Planning 

Move day plans for February 7-8, 2020, are coming along nicely. Next, we will be moving onto room 

assignment planning. Residents and families will soon learn more details on their assigned rooms, 

physicians and care teams as details are finalized. Thank you for your engagement throughout this 

process, your wishes and needs are important to us!  
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Countdown to the Summit 

We are now only 4 months away from our move-in 

date of February 7 & 8, 2020! 

“The summit is what drives us, but the 

climb itself is what matters” 

- Anonymous  

A Little “Spring” Cleaning: 
 

As our move-in date draws near, it may be a good time to 

consider some “spring cleaning” in the fall. Families are 

encouraged to help residents organize, purge and begin to 

plan for moving their items to the Summit. Start by thinking 

about what residents will need to take with them, and what 

items may be better suited for storage over the winter.  



 

 

QUESTIONS? WANT MORE INFORMATION? PLEASE CONTACT:   
 

Mt Tolmie Hospital:    Oak Bay Lodge: 
Norma Sorensen   Colleen Anderson 
 250 – 370 5751    250 – 370 – 6606 
 Norma.Sorensen@viha.ca    Colleen.Anderson@viha.ca  
 
OR VISIT: www.islandhealth.ca/thesummit  

 

 

The Courtyard comes alive at the Summit 

The Summit Vision 

“We aim to create a calming environment where Summit residents can enjoy life while building 

relationships with each other and their care team. We want to offer a holistic, home-like 

experience that increases the dignity and wellbeing of all residents.” 
 

The Summit is designed to be a safe and comfortable home for residents, while facilitating mobility, socialization 

and recreation. All residents will have the luxury of a private room and will have access to many common spaces 

where they can build relationships, spend time with family, share food and enjoy activities.  

All furnishings and finishing touches at The Summit have been chosen to aid mobility and provide a harmonious 

environment that allows residents to personalize their space and maintain independence. Big windows 

throughout the facility offer plenty of daylight and views to enjoy, and the courtyard gardens and patios provide 

fresh air, beautiful greenery and open spaces for residents who enjoy spending time outside.  

It is our hope that all residents will enjoy their experience in The Summit and find it a comfortable home. 

Please Join Us: 
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